
From: Wayne Wiethe
To: ry@youngyeargin.com
Cc: Molly Kapeluck
Subject: Fwd: New Seasons Epcon
Date: Monday, August 26, 2019 6:10:32 PM

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Penny Pickrell <pickpen5@yahoo.com>
Date: August 26, 2019 at 3:57:59 PM EDT
To: wwiethe@cityofgreen.org
Subject: New Seasons Epcon

Hi Wayne, just writing to let you know that my husband and I are in total
agreement with using this land for this project. I think it will totally enhance the
area since there’s nothing there to speak of anyway. I love the idea that they are
thinking outside the box of “just” senior living. What a good way to get young
entrepreneurs interested in our area.

Thank you so much for helping to make this happen.

Sincerely, Phil and Mary Pickrell 
2332 Maylo Path 44312

Sent from my iPad
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